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THE MISSION COMMITTEE.

The work during the past year has been less than it should 
have been. No cottage meetings were held, and the work 
amongst the railway men had to be discontinued on account of 
the destruction of the building by fire.

HOUSE OF INDUSTRY.

One of our workers has assisted at the service each Sunday 
evening. Those in charge have gratefully acknowledged the help 
rendered, and the attention and interest of the people has been 
most marked.

RAILWAY MEN.

Sunday afternoon services for Grand Trunk Railway men and 
their families were held regularly until the Reading Room was 
burned. The attendance was increasing. Miss Fanny White 
conducted the service of song. As no suitable room could be 
found, a passenger car was secured to hold the service in, but this 
was abandoned as a failure on account of the noise from the pass­
ing engines.

The work there lacked organization amongst the railway men. 
It is hoped that a Branch Association for the residents of the 
Point and the railway men will soon be opened. It is an imme­
diate necessity, and would have a large field for work.

SAILORS’ MISSION.

On each Sunday morning during the season at 7.45 o’clock, a 
number of workers have assembled at the Sailors’ Institute, and 
after prayer, have visited the different vessels in the harbor, dis­
tributing tracts and magazines to the seamen. In inviting them 
them to the services at the Institute, the opportunity has been 
often taken to speak a few words as to the personal acceptance of 
the Saviour.
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The result of the work cannot be seen, but we know
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